
 
 

“Forward Together” 
 

Greetings to all our TACA members! 
 
It is indeed an honor and a privilege to be serving you as President of 
the Tax Assessor-Collectors Association of Texas.  As we go “Forward 
Together” into this upcoming legislative year, with the challenges we 
will face, we stand united in our dedication to work for the best 
interests of our counties, our offices and our Association.  The 
challenge is “how can I make a difference?”  You make the difference 
by being involved.  Our strengths come from each and every one of 
you, our members.  Whether you are the elected official or a deputy, 
your active participation in our Association can and will make a 
difference in those challenges as we go “Forward Together”.  
I welcome the opportunity to work with each of you this year.   
 
Mark your calendars.  Our 2023 Annual Conference will be in Dallas, 
June 4 – 7, at the Anatole Hotel.    
 
Best wishes, 
 

Bruce 
 
Bruce Stidham, PCAC 
Grayson County Tax Assessor-Collector 

 
 
 
 
 


